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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I hope you are all well.  

 

Firstly, just a quick message to ask parents not to drop their children off 
on the school grounds unaccompanied before 8:40a.m.  As you are            
probably aware, the car park can be very busy in the mornings and the 
children are not supervised.   Thank you in advance for this.  

 

Secondly, I am pleased to inform you that we are starting to try out 
opening the school up during the holidays.  This will be run through an            
external provider and will, to all intents and purposes, not be anything to 
do with Lanner school (other than using the building), but it might be a 
useful option for parents seeking childcare in the holidays.  More                   
information will follow early next week, i.e. how to book, and I believe 
there will be options for children who are free school meals as well as 
children who are not.  Please keep a look out for a letter and some                
booking details next week for more information regarding this.   

 

Finally, a big well done to Miss Button, who has just completed her ECT 
(early career teacher) year here at Lanner.  She has had fantastic                  
support from the teaching staff here, in particularly Miss Leah (her       
mentor).  Miss Button has had such a positive impact on the children in 
her class these past two years, so again, well done Miss Button and thank 
you for your dedication and hard work to the children of Lanner School.  

  

  I hope you have a great weekend. 

 

 

    Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh 

 

     



Dates for your diary 

Lannergrams 

Our word of the week is –  abundant 

 

Definition   — large in amount or number;  

more than enough.  

  

The library has an abundant supply of books. 

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Miller, Dania, Teddy 

Y2: Thomas, Eliza, Harrison 

Y3: Harry, Daisy, Duncan 

Y4: Henry, Jowen, Elijah  

Y5: Olivia, Riley, Ellie 

Y6: Harriet, Ricardo, Layla 

Word 

of  

the week 
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 Monday 31st March—Y5 Library visit 

 Friday 4th April—Y4 Redruth Science Fair 

 Monday 7th—Friday 18th April—Easter 

holidays 

 Monday 21st April  - Bank Holiday 

 Tuesday 22nd April—Start of term 

 Monday 5th May—Bank holiday 

 Tuesday 6th May—Y3 South West Water 

visit 

 Monday 26th  —Friday 30th May —Half 

term 

 Thursday 5th—Friday  6th June—Y 4 Bude 

Camp  
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Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 

Newsletter
French word 

of  

the week 

‘printemps’  

Means ‘spring’ in                 

French.

 

Y2 Visit from Tolvaddon Fire Brigade.  


